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From: <tboutot@maine.rr.com>

To: Tammy Munson <TMM@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/23/2013 2:06 PM

Subject: RE: Boots Bounty

The owner of the building is a firefighter for Portland. He said it is a cement wall with a steel door, being
rated at least 2 hr. And there are not sprinklers, but he said being a one story building with space being
warehouse and no customers entering building, typically 2 employees in there at any given time, probably
wouldn't require it?

Hope this helps with our process. We so appreciate you working with us on the timely issue.

Thanks again!!

| am available all day via email and cell, 329-5968 thanks again!

---- Tammy Munson <TMM@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

> |s there a sprinkler system in the building? Are you renting the front 2800 sf space?

>

> >>> <tboutot@maine.rr.com> 7/22/2013 5:09 PM >>>

> Good Morning, Tammy,

> Just checking in on 508 Riverside. Any news? | truly don't want to be a pest, just need to get up and
running at 508 Riverside, even if it's just the Change of Use, to receive Certificate of Occupancy and than
wait for the other changes? Please, any help is appreciated!!

> Thanks so much

> Trish Boutot

> 329-5968

>

> ---- Tammy Munson <TMM@ portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

> > | will be doing reviews tomorrow. Feel free to email me tomorrow in the pm as a reminder.

> >

> > >>> <tboutot@maine.rr.com> 7/18/2013 11:37 AM >>>

> > Good Morning,

> > Do you know if we got on the "fast track"? Thank you so much!

> > Tim & Trish Boutot

> > 329-5968

> > ---- Tammy Munson <TMM@ portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

> > > Did you have your plans drawn and stamped by a design professional? If so, we may be able to
"fast track" your permit. | understand your situation unfortunately there are 50 permits in front of yours
waiting to be reviewed.

>>>

> > > >>> <thoutot@maine.rr.com> 7/16/2013 9:57 PM >>>

> > > Good Morning,

> > > We are desperately trying to obtain permits to open our business at 508 Riverside. We were given
30 days to get permits, or we lose our lease and security deposit. | don't know if there is anyway, for you
to take a peek at our status. | know you must "hear it all", but we have been in to the town hall several
times and are desperate. | know it passed Ann Machado's desk and the change of use is approved. We
just want to replace two windows add an exit door and less than 500 sq of tar. We are told our project is
quite small. Any help is greatly appreciated.

> > > Thank you very much in advance, for any assistance

> > > Best Regards,

> > > Tim & Trish Boutot

> > > 207-939-6456

> > > 207-329-5968

>>>

> > > Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
and/or the media if requested.
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